
 

Who are we? 
The Working Group on Sexual and Reproductive Health and Rights (S&RHR) is an initiative of several 
member organisations of Be-cause Health which share a common concern to support the 
implementation of the policy note "The Belgian Development Cooperation on Sexual and 
Reproductive Health and Rights" of March 2007.  The Working Group aims at contributing to the 
promotion of sexual and reproductive rights and to improve the availability, the accessibility and the 
quality of sexual and reproductive health services  for all  in all countries where Belgian development 
actors  - or those supported by the Belgian Cooperation -  intervene.  
 
At the brink of the 'Post-2015 Era' and on the occasion of the 20th anniversary of the Programme of 
Action of the International Conference on Population and Development (ICPD) and the outcomes of 
the ICPD review, the following members of the Working Group took the initiative to organize the 
2014 Be Cause Health seminar:  

                  

      

   

  

The organization of  the seminar would not have been possible without the support of: 

    

           




